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18th November – 21st November  

This week is linked to the National Anti-Bullying 
Week theme  

 
As well as special assemblies we will be 

asking children to perform random acts of 

kindness during the week .  

Welcome back to Term 2  

We hope you all had a restful 

break  
Termly updates 

Last term we celebrated World Mental 

Health Day by sharing with children 2 

calming techniques to help with big 

feelings- rain bow breathing and squeezing 

lemons.  

 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IIbBI-

BT9c4 
 
 
 

 
https://www.myfamilycoach.com/ 

This new online support parenting has  been 

recommended – the site includes support 

for friendships, managing screen time, 

understanding feelings and healthy living 

plus lots more . 

 Unique Voice Parent Webinar 

 

To mark this year’s anti-bullying week, Unique Voice are offering FREE webinar sessions for 

Primary Parent/Carer’s. 

Wednesday 20th November 1.30-2pm or 4.4.30pm.  

The facilitators will explore: 

Support in understanding the risks of bullying situations 

Empower parents to build upon their role as the child’s trusted adult 

Practical and creative tools to recognise, report and resolve bullying situations 

To attend the event please register FREE here. 

https://www.myfamilycoach.com/
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/gkZVCQAX3c6YwA3FxfEHGL4sn?domain=forms.gle


 

Parental support 

Family Lives  
          Family Lives offers a confidential and free* helpline service for families in England 

and Wales (previously known as Parentline). They can be contacted on 0808 800 2222 

for emotional support, information, advice and guidance on any aspect of parenting and 

family life. Their website is also a rich source of useful support and advice. 
  
(* Free from landlines and most mobiles)  

https://www.familylives.org.uk/how-we-can-help/online-parenting-courses 
 
 

 

Screen Smart Parenting -We are very aware of the impact of social media 

and the pull of the online world on our children at Minerva, their families and their 

mental health. We are also aware that there is so much advice out there and that it can 

often be confusing. 

For that reason, we’d like to recommend this organisation who are offering a short 

course that parents and carers can access in their own time:   

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femail.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk%2Fc%2FeJyEkc2umzoUhZ8GJlcg29hgBh7cqo3UcR8A-WcFfAI2tc1BefsqTY5UVUfq0N_yXtr6tt73KegN6qbftPFNLjHhmmIoudlTdIctPobaKcfFaEgNRYeODIQJPtbYtF8nh9W_I90n7xTreScJ7QmXr_QBqeBEStHxF9uQs54xlfsO9UQmRe2szuX1JSHHI1l8Op_x80B4hh_oML_bvj1eX_4q-yxZFAEXcjD9lQC8o4KCD5oLgFIY0w-1V4wwTinhpOeMda3sCO2d5dCjERhJxcntzWxt1lfMh07Oh9mHbJcY19za2B63elVLKXuuuv8rdqnY5TzP9qo3v94f1nIb09wet4pdlng2JxqrQ7Ng3St2iWH1Ac2uE0LxYW5sPFJGrj_8ZQSHNLm4aR_UP1dJKhsdUHFiks8lrhtKG1DqBOt3j1CetkdGpeSDrLMvrwPwQVAiBauL-uEL_vv-tWLdH_hdsV8BAAD__-s_xpw&data=05%7C02%7CCatherine.Archer%40clf.uk%7C1ebbb27b787a4da6058708dcfcd6fe3c%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638663247560194652%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4RYJuYmdtw2mbP7tNnJ3lGmZ6kIruhRrlqlw8YwM2gg%3D&reserved=0

